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Dear Parents:
The teachers are now busy
assessing students for Term 2.
It is important that students
be here daily so that they do
not miss out on critical teach-
ing to help them complete
their assessment successfully.
We will be starting March
break in two weeks on March
15 to 22nd. Report cards will
be sent out the week of March
29th.
I would again like to thank
the many parents that have
been making sure students
arrive at school on time.
School starts at 8:45 a.m. and
at 1:00 p.m. It is important
that students arrive promptly
so that classes and instruction
are not interrupted and teach-

ers can use their time produc-
tively, assisting those that
need it instead of having to re-
teach to a few tardy students.
We are well into the Confir-
mation classes. We have two
more to go, then the students
will attend a retreat with Fa-
ther James on March 27,
2010. It is important that
students complete all the steps
in this process. We are now
waiting for the students to
complete their six hours of
community service. One hour
must be with the Church.
Please make sure your child
completes this before March
9th so that we can turn it in to
Father James.
Mrs. King, the Gr. 7/8
teacher, will be on maternity

leave starting on March 1,
2010. The staff all wish her
the best of luck. She will be
gone the rest of this school
year. The new teacher, Mr.
Peruelo will start on Monday,
probably until the end of
June.
We will hold our Winter Car-
nival on March 26, weather
permitting.
The staff hopes all the families
have a restful and enjoyable
March break.
“With God We Make A Difference”

Sincerely,

Christine Allen, Principal

Reminder to Parents/Guardians
School begins at 8:45 a.m. and at 1:00 p.m.

March Break—March 15th—March 22nd. Classes
begin again on Tuesday March 23rd

Message from the Principal
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Scholastic Book Fair
March 3, 4 & 5
3:30—5:00 p.m. & at
recess

JK/SK

We Love Our Reading Buddies
Writing by Gr. 1/2 students

Canadian Pride—Gr. 5/6
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Principal’s Award to:
Isiah Wesley, Gr. 2
Always helpful.

C. J. Spence, SK
C.J. is attentive and enjoys learning.
He always participates and loves to be
at school.
Trina Rose, Gr. 1
Trina is very helpful and cooperates
well. She tries her best in all classes.
Good job, Trina!
Chloe Fireman, Gr. 3
Working very hard in class regularly,
helping other, and getting PERFECT
on her times tables!!

Janelle Iahtail, Gr. 5
Janelle has show a wonderful
improvement. She has been
ready to learn. She is eager to
answer questions. Janelle shows
wonderful listening skills. Great
work this month Janelle!
Brandon Sutherland, Gr. 8
Brandon is a model student who
is always on task and always dem-
onstrates respect and excellent
classroom behaviour. He is an
exceptional student and tries very
hard.

Austin Wabano, Gr. 6, Na-
tive-as-a-Second Language
Austin is doing very good in
Cree class. He is able to read
in long sentences without
using the Cree syllabic chart.
Congratulations Austin!
Meegwetch!

Ashley Wabano, Gr. 7,
French-as-a-Second Language
Ashley for always participat-
ing and doing great work.
Her smile makes up my day!

man high school will be
visiting our school.

 The second term report
cards will be sent home on
the week of March 29th.

 The school carnival is on
Friday, March 26th for a
fun afternoon for everyone.

 The DARE Program by the
OPP is on Wednesdays for
the Gr. 5/6 class.

 Intramurals for the primary
grades are held every Friday
during lunch hour.

 The Gr. 7/8 students with

the help of their teacher,
Mrs. King are working
hard fundraising for their
year end school trip with
hot dog lunches and
movie nights.

 The Parent/School
Council meeting will be
held in April.

 Congratulations to Wil-
liam Jr, Alyssa, Ashley
and Austin who partici-
pated in the Public
Speaking Contest.

 On March 3rd, there will be
a school liturgy for Lent at
1:00 p.m.

 March 3rd–5th: Scholastic
Book Fair 3:30—5:00 p.m. &
during recess.

 Career Day for the Gr. 7/ 8
students on March 4 at the
Northern College-JBEC

 Confirmation classes will be
held for two more sessions.
Their retreat will be on Sat-
urday, March 27th.

 On March 10—12; Gr. 12
students from the O’Gor-

School News...

Students of the Month—February 2010

Season of Lent
40 days of preparing for
Easter by doing good things.
Confirmation candidates
doing volunteer work for
their community and
Church.

Rejoice in
the Lord
always … 

and the God
of peace will
be with you.
(Phil 4: 4, 9)

Catholic Education Week
May 2—May 7, 2010

Seven Grandfather Teachings
Poems by Gr. 7/8

“I Can Show Courage”
Writing by Gr. 1/2

I can show courage at school.

Hearts...fun times with our
friends...JK/SK


